NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given the South Dearborn Community School Corporation (South Dearborn) will receive sealed bids for up to One Thousand One Hundred (1,100) Chromebook laptop computers together with the Chrome OS operating system license for each unit, One Thousand One Hundred (1,100) protective cases/shells designed to carry each Chromebook laptop computer, and a four year accidental damage protection plan for One Thousand One Hundred (1,100) Chromebooks, with bids submitted on a per unit basis until 12:59 p.m. EST on May 3, 2018, at the Administration Building, 6109 Squire Place, Aurora, Indiana 47001. Bids received after this time will be returned to bidder unopened.

All bids received at such place, date and time will be opened and read aloud by a committee appointed by the Board of Trustees of South Dearborn at 1:00 p.m. EST May 3, 2018, at the Administration Building, 6109 Squire Place, Aurora, Indiana 47001.  Bids shall be accompanied by a specimen warranty applicable to each unit upon acceptance of the successful bid. Each bid shall specify the maximum time for delivery of units from the acceptance of the successful bid.

No Bid shall be modified, withdrawn or canceled for a period of sixty (60) calendar days after the date and time set for receipt of Bids.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions about the bidding shall be directed to Brian Sturgeon, Technology Director, 6109 Squire Place, Aurora, IN 47001, 812-926-2090, brian.sturgeon@sdcsc.k12.in.us.

South Dearborn reserves the right to reject any and all Bids for any or no reason; is not obligated to accept the lowest or any other Bid; and may waive any informalities in bidding procedures.

										                                            	


